
 
Motions Only 

 
The Board of Finance held a regular on Thursday, February 16, 2017 in the Council Chambers at 
the Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT.  Chairman John Godin called the 
meeting to order at 7:30pm. 
 
Present: James Gaston, John Godin, Sandy Roussas, Aaron Carlson, Kelley Johnson, Mark 
Boland 
Also Present: First Selectman Pat Llodra, Finance Director Robert Tait, Dr. Erardi, Ron 
Bienkowski, Amy Mangold, Sheila Torres, Marot Hall, Ed Marks, 25 members of the public and 
2 members of the press 
 
Mr. Gaston moved to approve the minutes of the February 13, 2017 meeting.  Ms. Johnson 
seconded, motion unanimously approved. 
     
Mr. Gaston moved to support the letter to President Trump, Ms. Johnson seconded.  Motion fails 
4 No (Roussas, Carlson, Godin, Boland) to 2 YES (Gaston, Johnson) 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Arlene Miles, Clerk 


